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Select Board Members Present:

Shawn McDonald- Chair John George Jr.
Michael Watson —~Vice Chair Lara Stone
William J. Trimble

The Chair called the public meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. on March 20, 2014 in room
304. '

L Open Hearing- Cecil Smith/Mary Robinson Landfill ve: Discussion on
Mitigation Measures to Recommend to the DEP. — The Select Board is holding
an emergency meeting to discuss the decision that will be made on March 25,
2014, regarding the capping of the landfill. The Select Board will enter into
mitigation to ask for the top three issues of importance to be addressed. Anything
we bring up at mitigation, we have been told by the DEP, may be approved but it
will come at the coston extra soil added to the height.

We will stay at the 5% slope in order of ranking our concerns to the DEP before
we submit:

1. Surety Protection Bond - for the residential wells and dust mitigation.

2. Performance Bond — to assure the work is completed within a three
year time frame.

3. Traffic Controls- prohibiting work on Saturdays, bus route connection
and a 9-5 weekday schedule.

o After a motion was made by Selectwoman Lara Stone, and seconded by
Vice Chair Michael Watson, it was unanimously voted to approve the
mitigation poinfs.



Attest:

Transcribed by: Christine Amaral

David G. Cressman, Town Administrator



